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From: 

s 22

s 22

Sent: Friday, 15 January 2021 9:33 AM 
To: rosie.forster@ranzcp.org 
Cc: RAVEN, Anthea <Anthea.Raven@health.gov.au>; s 22

s 22

THIS D
OCUMENT H

AS BEEN R
ELE

ASED U
NDER  

THE FREEDOM O
F IN

FORMATIO
N ACT 19

82
 (C

TH) 

BY THE D
EPARTMENT O

F H
EALT

H

Subject: FW: RANZCP re Request for revised clinical guidance to support safe and effective 
prescribing of antidepressants to paediatric and adolescent patients [SEC=OFFICIAL] 

Dear Rosie 

I am following up in relation to Associate Professor John Allan, President of the RANZCP letter 
dated 18 December 2020 to Adjunct Prof John Skerritt, Deputy Secretary for Health Products 
Regulation in relation to funding to update clinical guidance for prescribing the use of 
antidepressants in adolescents. 

Associate Professor Allan’s letter has been referred to Mental Health Division and we would be 
happy to arrange a time for a meeting to discuss the issues raised in this correspondence. I 
would be most appreciative if you could contact me so that we can discuss. 

Kind regards 

s 22

Director Psychosocial Supports Section 

Mental Health Division | Primary and Community Care Group 
Mental Health Supports Branch 
Australian Government Department of Health 

GPO Box 9848, Canberra ACT 2601, Australia 

s 22

The Department of Health acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of Australia and their continued 
connection to land, sea and community. We pay our respects to all Elders past and present. 
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From: Policy <Policy@ranzcp.org> 
Sent: Friday, 18 December 2020 11:57 AM 
To: SKERRITT, John <John.Skerritt@health.gov.au> 
Cc: Policy <Policy@ranzcp.org>; Kenn, Felicity <Felicity.Kenn@ranzcp.org>; Forster, Rosie 
<Rosie.Forster@ranzcp.org> 
Subject: RANZCP re Request for revised clinical guidance to support safe and effective 
prescribing of antidepressants to paediatric and adolescent patients 

REMINDER: Think before you click! This email originated from outside our organisation. Only click links or open 
attachments if you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Professor Skerritt 

Please find attached from the Royal Australian and New Zealand College of Psychiatrists (RANZCP) 
re Request for revised clinical guidance to support safe and effective prescribing of antidepressants 
to paediatric and adolescent patients. 

If you would like to discuss this further, please contact Rosie Forster, Executive Manager, Practice, 
Policy and Partnerships on rosie.forster@ranzcp.org or 03 9601 4943. 

With regards 

Shannon Benstead 
Executive Assistant, Practice, Policy and Partnerships 

The Royal Australian & New Zealand College of Psychiatrists 
309 La Trobe Street, Melbourne  VIC  3000 
Tel: + 61 3 9236 9132 
Email: shannon.benstead@ranzcp.org 
Web: http://www.ranzcp.org 
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